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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

CITY OF PENDLETON 
Request for Qualifications – Pendleton Fire Training Bungalows Redevelopment Project 

Issued:  July 17, 2023 
 

 Submissions Due:  October 31, 2023 @ 4:00 p.m. 
  

TO ALL BIDDERS: 
 

This Addendum provides the following information and changes to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ): 
 

SPECIAL SPECIFICATIONS - CLARIFICATIONS/REVISIONS/QUESTIONS 
 

 

Subject properties are adjacent to Pendleton’s Umatilla River levee and River Walk.  Structural maintenance, integrity 

and liability questions have arisen about the adjacent river levee and retaining wall.  The City is consulting with the 

Army Corps of Engineers and awaits clarification of details relevant to the development of the subject lots. 

RFQ response deadline is hereby extended from 4:00 pm Thursday, August 31, 2023 to 4:00 pm Tuesday, October 31, 

2023.    

 
 
All submitters shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum by completing the 
spaces and signing below and submitting it with their submissions.  Qualifications submitted 
without signing for the Addendum may be considered informal.  

 
 
 
 
 
BIDDER’S ACKNOWLEDGMENT: 
 
        
Company Name (please print) 
 
         
Name (please print) 
 
         
Signature 
 
         
Title 
 
        
Address 
 
        
City, State 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CITY OF PENDLETON 
    
                    
                 
Robb Corbett  
City Manager 
City of Pendleton 
500 SW Dorion Avenue 
Pendleton, OR  97801 
 


